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NOTIFICATION

Consequent upon approval of the BOG in its 56 meeting held on

08-09-2024 vide item No.24, the Board has regretted the

recommendations of the committee to allow scientific calculators for

examinations.

However, the Board has decided that values of questions where required will

be added in the paper.

All students and stakeholders are advised to take note of this decision and

-
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prepare accordingly.

Copy to the:-

1. Controller of Exams, BISE Peshawar
Deputy Controller of Secrecies
Incharge ICT Cell, BISE Peshawar
PS to Chairman, BISE Peshawar

PA to Secretary, BISE Peshawar
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